13th.September 1895,

I have to acquaint you that it appears from a report received

from the Surveyors at Belfast on the steamer "COUNTY DERRY" that to
complete the Special Survey No.l, partly held at that port, the
safety valves of the main and donkew bhoilers require to be adjusted
under steam,

The vessel appears to have left Dundee for yvour port where it is
understood that the survey in question will be completed and I have
therefore to request that you will give the case the necessary attenth
attention,

I an, 8ir,

Your obedient Servant,

Secretary.

F.Demblon Esq.,

Antwerp,




